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April 2018 NEWSLETTER 

Welcome to our newest TV Chapter Members 

Cole Bordenkircher, Herb Boyce, Wayne Butterfield, Wayne Conrad, Greg 
Gettis, Troy Gray, Brandon Heislinger, Talys Hendrickson, Trinity Herr, 
Mrs.Sharon Jacky, Nicole Keller, Jesse King, Darren Koonce, Glenn Lazott, 
Matt Lenox, Amanda Lucier, Rob Lusardi, Theresa Lusardi, David Mepham, 
David Mitchell, Eric Oberlhelman & Family, Ben Olsen, Martin Potts, Mike 
Reed, Mauricio Reyes, Adam Silva, Charles Smith, Aaron Smithers, Ashlie 
Thompson, Ron Van Lom, Brandon Wilen, Nathan Woodward and Dick 
Wooley. 

Chapter Raffle — The Chapter Raffle Winner is Carl L.  
Congratulations to Carl!  He chose the Henry Big Boy 44 Magnum.  

A HUGE THANK YOU to all that helped out with our annual Fundraising 
Banquet. Our Board members and their families, sponsors, donors, volunteers, 
members, auctioneer and master of ceremonies, the event location and 
caterers – you all deserve a big thank you for all that you did to help make it a 
successful event. I can tell you that our members were generous and we are so 
appreciative of you all. 

We had some 230 people in attendance and the Bullet Holes & Bulls Eyes 4-H 
Shooting Sports Club brought lots of volunteers to help out and we thank them 
for their wonderful help. Thank you to the Young Marines for getting the event 
started with presenting the flag and leading us in the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Here is the list of the raffle and game winners, the Les Schwab Raffle winner 
was Wade Brackin, the Rose Pistol winner was Dillon Kind, the Life Member 
winner was Steve Hodges, the Key Raffle winner was Greg Parrott, the 
Membership raffle winner was Tiffany Vuylsteke, the 50/50 game winner was 
Carl & Rebecca Gamroth, Winners Choice game winner was Sim Bateman, the 
Dinner Line Gun raffle was Kenneth Edmondson, the Wall Tent winner was 
Brad Hodges, Early Bird Raffle winner was Rob Clausen, the Star raffle winner 
was Amy Harlow, the Plinko grand prize winner was Camden Hodges, the 
Antler Toss grand prize winner was Marty Oppenlander, the Grab Bag grand 
prize winner was Charlie Kind, and the Corn Hole grand prize winner was Mark 
Kind. There were quite a few other winners but we cannot list them all. See 
pictures on the following pages. 
 

**SAVE THE DATE—36TH ANNUAL BANQUET—APRIL 6, 2019** 
 

New Chapter Meeting Location is at Copper River Restaurant  & Bar 
located at 7370 NW Cornell Road, Hillsboro Oregon 97124. Chapter meetings 
are the third Wednesday of the month and start at 7pm. However, come early to 
meet with board members or get some dinner before the meeting starts. Our 
April Guest Speaker is Brian Tindall from Gulch. Come check the new quieter 
and more private meeting space. The slide show that was running at the 
Banquet has been posted on our Facebook page. 

Chapter Elections will be held at our May 16th Chapter meeting. Ballots will 
be out in the next newsletter and online in a couple of weeks.   You can send 
them in by mail or send them to our TVCOHA@Outlook.com email. 

 



Newsletter by Melody Kind Director Shelley Kind & President Steve Hodges working the booth at Pacific NW Sportsmen’s Show 

 Travis Simpson’s coyote 
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April 3rd—Board Meeting 7pm @  21523 SW Kristin Ct, Aloha OR 97003 

 

April 18th— Chapter Meeting **New Location** 
Copper River Restaurant & Bar 7pm 
7370 NW Cornell Rd, Hillsboro OR 97124 
 
Guest Speaker is Brian Tindall from Gulch 
 
 
 
Elections will be held at the May 16th Chapter Meeting. 
More information and ballots in the next newsletter and 
online. 
 

UPCOMING MEETINGS 

ADVERTISING 
 

We offer advertising for a flat rate of 
$100 per year.  This will be in the 
form of a business card, included 
somewhere in the newsletter.   
 

If you are interested in advertising 
your business, please send an email 
to TVCOHA@outlook.com and we 
will get you the information. 


